
Press Release       No. 16-08 

YOSEMITE COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT  
Modesto Junior College & Columbia College   

 

          FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:  October 17, 2016 

Contact: Coni Chavez, Director of Public Affairs: (209) 575-6959, chavezc@yosemite.edu 

 

Chancellor Search Decision 

MODESTO, CA – The Yosemite Community College District Board of Trustees announced today that the 

YCCD will be reopening the position announcement for Chancellor.  The Board expressed much 

appreciation and gratitude to the screening committee and finalists who attended forums and were 

interviewed by the Board last week.  According to Board Chair Abe Rojas, “The Board has decided to 

restart the search process in January 2017.”  The process to consider an interim appointment will take 

place following the November 2016 YCCD Board of Trustees’ elections. Dr. Joan Smith will continue as 

Chancellor through January 4, 2017. 
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